Athens: Celebrating St. Sava’s day
Wednesday, 27 January 2016.

A formal ceremony to mark St. Sava's Day was held at the Embassy of the Republicof Serbiain
Athens, on January 27, 2016. On this occasion, Embassy issued certificates of appreciation to
institutions and individuals that have invested significant efforts in preserving the Serbian
language in Greece: municipalities of Glyfada and Chalandri, headmasters of schools from the
said municipalities where Serbian is taught, as well as to protopresbyter K. Kouros and to Mr.
VassilisMuzkiaris. The students ofSerbianComplementarySchool, along with the Greek students
of the Faculty of Philosophy inAthens, who study Serbian as a foreign language, performed a
suitable show. The event was covered by the Greek television "Antenna".




